
  
   

 

25 April 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians          
 
Re: Peer Education Project 
 
The school is taking part in a programme called the Peer Education Project (PEP) designed by the 

Mental Health Foundation.  

 

The programme trains older pupils to deliver mental health lessons to younger students. The aim 

of the programme is to give young people the skills and knowledge they need to safeguard their 

mental health, as well as that of their peers. At BWS, the Year 12 form prefects will deliver five 40 

minute lessons to their Year 7 forms. All lessons will be supervised by a member of staff.  

 

As your son is a form prefect, he will be attending a training session at Godolphin School on 

Friday 10th May between 1:00pm and 6:30pm. Food will be provided from 6:30pm - 7:00pm. 

Your son may stay for pizza if he wishes. The aim of the training session is to prepare the form 

prefects to deliver the lessons. It has been organised by Godolphin School, who are also taking 

part in the programme. It is your son’s responsibility to make his way to and from Godolphin 

School.  

 

Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 

conditions (including allergies). If required, please ensure that your son takes all necessary 

medication with him.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Daniel Brown 

 

Assistant Head of Lower School 

 

 
 


